
From: Julie Reiter [mailto:julie@unionparkdc.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 12:26 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Fwd: Sound Level Variance Application Whole Foods Market Whole Foods Market St Paul Block 
Party Event 

 
Barb: 
 
At its regular meeting on Monday, August 29, the Union Park District Council Executive 
Committee voted to recommend approval of the sound level variance requested by the 
Whole Foods Market for this event on September 10, with DSI's recommended 
conditions. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
Julie 
 
Julie Reiter 
Executive Director 
Union Park District Council 
651-645-6887 
julie@unionparkdc.org 
unionparkdc.org 


